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Mary Matha arts & science college

The online registration for the admission to the UG Programmes

of Kannur University has come to an end except for the candidates

seeking admission in the Management Quota. The University has

published the admission schedule according to which those who got

allotment could take admission with all the necessary certificates from

26 to 30 June 2018. The admission process is expected to be over by

the end of June 2018 and the first semester classes are scheduled to

start on 2 July 2018. The parents of the new entrants are required to

attend the PTA meeting scheduled on the class beginning day.

The Physical Education Department of the college organized a

10 Day Shuttle Badminton Coaching Camp in collaboration with

Malabar Badminton Academy for the emerging talents in the Indoor

Stadium in May 2018. Sri Yusandi Wijoi, an internationally renowned

coach from Indonesia, led the camp sessions in which students

belonging to different parts of the state participated. The NSS Units

organized campus cleaning as part of Swachh Bharath Mission and a

tree sapling plantation drive in connection with the World Environment

Day.
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